Post Office Box 159  San Marcos, CA 92079
Tel (760) 591-9600 e Fax (760) 291-8517
Aug. 22, 2014

Dear Sirs,

Please find attached the completed “Application For a New or Amended California
State Video Franchise”,

Please note the following:

1) ltems #14,15 &16 of the application. It is our understanding that the CPUC is
already in possession of that data based on maps we have already provided.
We are attaching copies of said maps for reference.

2) Appendix “A”. Due to Orion Cables small size | am the only officer of the
company.

“ADC Cable” was granted a license by San Diego County to Operate a cable system in
San Diego County CA. in March of 1991 with an expiration date of Feb. 3™ 2011 (See
attached document “SDC Cable TV License”. That license was transferred to “Orion
Cable Systems” in March 1998 (See attachment SDC Res & Agmt).

Our point of contact with San Diego contact for all activities related to our license was
Tracy DeForge. Her contact information is-

Tracy DeFore

Business Manager

Department of Media & Public Relations

County of San Diego _ N
1600 Pacific Highway, Room 208 y
San Diego, CA 92101-2422 :
Phone: 619-595-4685

Orion Cable Systems is a small family run business. There was some confusion as to
when our license expired with San Diego County. The transfer of licensing from the
local level to the State only added to our confusion. Orion Cable was operating under
the mistaken impression that our license to operate our cable system did not expire until
2013 instead of 2011. We are now attempting to correct our misunderstanding by
completing this application with the State.

If you have any questions please don't hesitate to contact me directly on my cell phone
at 858-361-1223.

Thank you, o
] W

John Santhoff
CEO
Orion Broadband




